
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'dperdue2' <dperdue2@sccoast.net>
CC: Norm Fay * <normfay@hotmail.com>

Date: 3/28/2017 9:16:25 AM
Subject: RE: Lt Governor's visit

Thank you so much for getting in touch with me. The Horry County Convention has been on the Lieutenant 
Governor’s calendar with that timeframe, but I could not locate our email correspondence confirming that. We are 
still on track to be there April 22 around 11:30 and we are very much looking forward to it. Sorry for any confusion 
that I may have caused, I just wanted to confirm our appointment electronically. Also, what is a good phone number 
to reach you at that we can put on file in case we need to call you the day of the event?
 
 

From: dperdue2 [mailto:dperdue2@sccoast.net] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 9:11 AM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Cc: Norm Fay * 
Subject: Lt Governor's visit
 
 
When you called me a few weeks ago it was to advise us that the Lt. Governor would be able to attend the 
HCGOP Convention on Sat., Apr. 22 at around 11:30-12:00.
We agreed that you would send a follow up email with his arrival plans so that we could make plans to get him 
to the meeting.
Thank you for correspending with Norm.
We look forward his visit.
Dreama Perdue
HCGOP
 
 
Happy Connecting. Sent from my Sprint Samsung Galaxy S® 5
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